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It is incredibly cruel to force sentient beings to be locked inside cages in order to exploit their body 
to serve man. 
These innocent individuals are conscious and have feelings and are no different than our pet cats 
and dogs. 
These victims deserve to live their lives in peace free from harm, exploitation and enslavement. 


